
Arty Ideas for EYFS 

Remember to upload any photographs to Google Classroom! 

Drawing 
Draw a picture of something 

from in your house or your 
garden (it may be a flower or 

toy). Make sure you look really 
carefully and draw everything 

you can see! 
You could use pens, pencils, a 

writing pencil, chalk or even a 
biro. You might want to use more 

than one of these materials! 

Painting 
Have a go painting with 

different tools. You might want 
to draw a picture or just 

experiment! 
You could use sticks, different 

sized brushes, sponges, fingers. 
If you don’t have any paints – 

try making mixing mud with 
water to make a paint or paint 

with cold tea/coffee! 
Printing 

Rubbings – have a go making 
rubbings from different textured 

objects - look at the patterns 
they make. You could find 

different textures to use for 

your rubbings indoors or 
outdoors. If you wanted an extra 

challenge you could cut your 
rubbings out to make a picture! 

Textiles 

Threading- have a go creating a 
necklace or hanging decoration! 

You will need a piece of string 
or wool and either some beads 

or pasta, enjoy making 

wonderful patterns! If you don’t 
have any beads you could try 

hole punching leaves and 
threading them! 

 

Sculpture 

Decide on something you would 
like to make a model of – it 

could be a building, a robot or 
a vehicle. Use whichever 

materials you have to hand (you 
might use Lego, boxes, junk, 

clay, carboard or play dough). 
See if you can get an adult to 

photograph it and send it in for 

us to see!  

Artist related 

Have a look at Henri Matisse’s 
later collage work. 

https://www.tate.org.uk/kids/explore/who-is/who-henri-
matisse 

Have a go using bright coloured 
paper (you could paint the paper 
yourself if you don’t have any 

coloured paper) and create your 
own ‘Matisse’ style collage, cut 

or tear lots of shapes and 

arrange them on your paper. 

Competition Time!        Create a colour collage. 

Use whatever materials you want to create your collage but try to 

include as many different colours as you can. You can create a 

picture or just enjoy placing the different coloured materials 

together. Send us a photo! and tell us what you used to create your 

collage. We can’t wait to see them! 

Entries will be judged on Google classroom. Closing Date: 30th June. 
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